
Social Committee General Meeting –October 10, 2022 

 

Members Present:  Mary Phelps, Jeanie Kunz, Enid Lobel, Pat McCann, Debbie McDowell, Barbara Milligan, Cathy 
Sirocky, Donna Varvaris. Board Member: Karen Windau. 

Mary Phelps called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. 

Approval of minutes— Cathy S. made a motion to approve the September 12, 2022 minutes. Barbara M. seconded the 
motion, and it passed. 

Treasurer’s Report—Cassie D could not be at the meeting so the committee postponed considering the Treasurer’s 
Report until November.  

Activity Reports- 

 Cathy S. said the September 16 Flu Clinic was very successful. RAP resident Deb Laspas and the Costco 
employees administered 100 injections to 84 people. 

 Pat M. stated 17 people attended the September 23 Coffee at the Clubhouse. Pat expects a greater turnout for 
the October 14 Coffee. 

 Seventy RAP residents enjoyed the October 1 Autumn at Regency Cocktail Reception.  
 Cathy S. said 36 people came to the October 8 Regency Hills Cocktail Party.  
 Jeanie K. stated that 64 residents attended the October 9 Webb Space Telescope Presentation. Presenter Dr. 

Anne Schmeidekamp said she had never had guests ask such great questions. 

Upcoming Events- 

 Mary P. stated that the October 16 Baroque Music Recorder Recital was billed as “Not a Third Grade Recorder 
Recital.” Three RAP residents will play 40 minutes of music and cookies will be served. 

 Pat M. said the November 6 Regency Arts & Crafts Fair expects 20 vendors. Participants will both display and sell 
their creations. 

 Kathy Flaherty will email a December 4 Holiday Dinner Dance flyer this week. She said the strip steak would cost 
$74 and the salmon would cost $66.  

CAB Liaison–Karen Windau said the board has almost finalized the budget. Phase 1 and 2 trails expansions are planned.  

Discussion- 

 Kathy Flaherty confirmed three-fourths of the Activity Guide’s information was already updated. Social 
Committee liaison Pat McCann will meet with Kathy to discuss completing this project.  

Since there was no further business, Mary P. made a motion to adjourn.  Enid L. seconded, and the motion passed 
unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Debbie McDowell, Secretary 

 


